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December 1, 2021,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - We extend our deepest sympathies and condolences to the community of

Oxford, Michigan, as it deals with the tragic event where innocent lives were taken and others were wounded, leaving

our community, our state and our nation in mourning. 

As a local company, we have employees who are residents of Oxford or have connections to the community, so like

many others across our state and nation, this tragedy has touched us very deeply.

We want to thank the first responders for their swift action that prevented more people from being in harm's way. 

During this holiday season, we will continue to keep the students, staff and community of Oxford in our thoughts and

prayers. 
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